
Tulox Real Estate Developments Inc. Announces New Share Distribution 
Record Date 

 
VANCOUVER, BRITISH COLUMBIA, Wednesday, August 10, 2011 – Tulox Real Estate 
Developments Inc. (“TRED”) announces that further to its news release of July  15, 2011, the 
share distribution record date for determining the shareholders of TRED who are entitled to 
receive common shares of Haltain Developments Corp. is August 12, 2011 and not July 18, 2011, 
as previously announced. 
 
TRED shareholders who have questions or require more information with respect to the 
Arrangement or the receipt of the share certificates should contact: 
 
Tulox Real Estate Developments Inc. 
Attention : Sydney Au 
Phone: (604) 780-3311 
Email: sydau@telus.net 
  
The CNSX has neither approved nor disapproved the contents of this press release. 

THIS PRESS RELEASE IS NOT FOR DISTRIBUTION TO U.S. NEWSWIRE SERVICES OR FOR 
DISSEMINATION IN THE UNITED STATES 
  
This news release does not constitute an offer to sell or a solicitation of an offer to sell any of the 
securities in the United States. The securities have not been and will not be registered under the United 
States Securities Act of 1933, as amended (the "U.S. Securities Act") or any state securities laws and 
may not be offered or sold within the United States or to U.S. persons unless registered under the U.S. 
Securities Act and applicable state securities laws or an exemption from such registration is available. 
 


	Tulox Real Estate Developments Inc. Announces New Share Distribution Record Date
	The CNSX has neither approved nor disapproved the contents of this press release.
	THIS PRESS RELEASE IS NOT FOR DISTRIBUTION TO U.S. NEWSWIRE SERVICES OR FOR DISSEMINATION IN THE UNITED STATES



